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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1393 changes the entity that is to be paid a fee for providing a law enforcement escort for the 

transport of an oversized load or hazardous shipment from the Department of Transportation to 

the Department of Public Safety. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1393, as introduced, moves fees covering the cost of transportation escorts from Oklahoma 

Department of Transportation (ODOT) to the Department of Public Safety (DPS). As DPS incurs 

the cost of the transport, moving payment to DPS should not create a fiscal impact for either 

agency. Therefore, there is no impact to state appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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